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JPS Team Members:
 
I have some difficult and sad news to share with you. This morning, one of our team members was

seriously injured on one of the purple Patient Tower elevators when it was stopped at the 10th floor.
No patients or visitors were on the elevator at the time of the accident.
 
Our first priority is the care of our injured team member. We are looking into what happened and
we are taking every step possible to keep everyone safe. Contractors with the elevator company are
onsite and we are contacting state inspectors.
 
Until such time as inspections are completed, the purple elevators will be out of service. Elevator
access to the Patient Tower will be limited to the green elevators.
 
I know this will be an inconvenience for everyone, but we must take every step to ensure safety for
our team, our patients and our guests. I ask for your patience during this difficult time.
 
Our team members are at the heart of all we do. We are dedicated to caring for each other
as we do for our patients.
 
I will share more information when I can.
 
Robert Earley
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